
 
 

Dual Sport BBQ 
In Eastern Madera County 

 
July 10/11, 2010 

To help support the Stewards to keep our trails maintained 
and open in the Sierra National Forest 

 
The Sierra National Forest Travel Management Record of Decision is out and many of our 

traditional routes are on the chopping block. We need your support. This will be an ongoing 
process in the next couple of years of working hard to keep your favorite trails maintained and 

open. 
 

Suggested Donation: $75.00 
 

*Includes Membership in Stewards of the Sierra National Forest* 
A Division of California Trail Users Coalition (CTUC) a registered (501c3) Not for Profit Corporation 

 
Saturday Night BBQ, Stewards T-Shirt 

SORRY!  RIDE ENTRY 
IS CLOSED 

  
 

Info: Larry 559 877-4514 
Mike:  (831) 801-1111 

 


